
This Week at Saint Andrew
August 27, 2017	 Website:standrewbc.com	       Email: standrewbc@gmail.com

Office Hours:  Tuesday - Friday 8:00 AM to 12 Noon and 1 PM to 4:00 PM
1399 San Felipe Drive, Boulder City, NV  89005-3202                              Phone:   702-293-7500

Calendar & Mass Intentions
Sunday, August 27, 2017
Presider: Fr.  Toan

Mass 8 AM    People of the Parish
Coffee & Donuts after Mass
Host: Mary Biggs
Mass 10:30 AM    † Frank Perkins
Coffee & Donuts after Mass
Hosts: Cindy & Hope Blatchford
Monday, August 28, 2017
OFFICE CLOSED 
Tuesday, August 29, 2017
7:30 AM  Communion Service 
Rosary and Chaplet afterwards
Wednesday, August 30, 2017
Presider: Fr. Toan 
Mass 7:30 AM  Brittany &       
Manuel Villarreal-Lizarzaburu
11:00 AM Memorial - Britton
6:45 PM Choir Rehearsal
Thursday, August 31, 2017
7:30 AM Communion Service    
Friday, September 1, 2017
11:30 AM Funeral Mass - Perkins
Saturday, September 2, 2017
NO Saturday Mass until 9/9/17  
Sunday, September 3, 2017
         Office CLOSED - Monday

Parish Staff	
Deacon Tim O’Callaghan, Parish Life Coordinator	
tim.standrewsbc@gmail.com
Fr. Toan Lai, C.Ss.R., Sacramental Minister (priest)
toan9lai@gmail.com 
Jenifer Jefferies, Director of Religious Education	
standrew.dre@gmail.com
Mary Biggs, O.P., Parish Secretary (office)
standrewbc@gmail.com
Phil Esser, Music Director
phylmarx@gmail.com
Cindy Blatchford, Bookkeeper
standrewbkpr@gmail.com
Kevin Smith, Maintenance Director			 
rockingksmith@gmail.com

Confessions are available by appointment.

Anointing of the Sick at the 7:30 AM Mass on the 
first Wednesday of the month, or by appointment.

For Marriage and Baptism information,  please      
contact the parish office.

SAFE ENVIRONMENT  “Promise to Protect”
BELIEVE IN THE POSSIBILITY OF HELP AND HEALING. 

THERE IS HOPE.
Your local Victim Assistance Coordinator is available to help 
you or anyone who has been abused or victimized by someone 
representing the Catholic Church. We will listen to your needs 
and support you. We will help you make a formal complaint and 
arrange a personal meeting with the bishop, or his delegate, if 
desired. We encourage you to come forward and speak out. The 
Victim Assistance Coordinator in our diocese is:Ron Vallance at 
(702) 235-7723    

Speaker:Fr. Jean Marie Mvumbi
Boma Mission Congo

Special Collection
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 Faith Formation and Religious Education (RE)

Registration for Religious Education is ON!

WATCH THIS SPACE for upcoming 
ADULT Faith Formation Opportunities!

-------------------------------------------

Religious Education (RE)
Register your children today and save $5!

To save money, forms will not be mailed to your homes this year.  
So, register after masses!  Do it before Labor Day and save $5.             
This ensures your student a spot in our classes and materials!  
CLASS SCHEDULES will be sent to those who are registered.

Questions?
Contact Jenifer call office (702) 293-7500 or 

email standrew.dre@gmail.com

Hope school is going well for you!  
 Peace, Jenifer



St. Andrew Socials 
 The Social Committee -   
 Pastoral Ministry 
 announces the following  	
 upcoming events:

Sauerkraut & Bratwurst Fest 
Tickets for Hot dogs and chips (if prefer)
Thursday, October 12, 2017 at 6:00 p.m.  
Event Chairprsons: 
Renate Britton and Cheryl Erickson
Thanksgiving Pie Social  
Wednesday, November 22, 2017 
Mass 7 p.m. followed by the pie social 
Event Chairperson: Rita McKay
St. Andrew Feast Day Celebration
Saturday, December 2, 2017  5 p.m.
Event Chairperson: Kevin Smith
Taste of Christmas =  after Masses  
December 16 and 17, 2017  
Event chairpersons: Helen Breeden,        
Anna Clark, and Paula Rios

 Beyond the Parish
The tour of the world-famous international 
Pilgrim Virgin Statue of Fatima is a nation-
wide call to prayer and penance for peace in 
our nation and conversion of  hearts.
The statue will be at St. Peter the Apostle 
Church in Henderson on September 8, 2017.   
For more information visit:                                    
https://www.fatimatourforpeace.com/the-tour/
The next upcoming Worldwide Marriage 
Encounter Weekend is on November 3-5 
To apply online or for other dates visit www.
lvloveyourspouse.org or call 702-589-0068.
Retrouvaille  Catholic based program.  If 
you or someone you know is considering 
separation or divorce, please contact Chuck 
& Carol Moore at 702-604-1006 for further 
information about the Retrouvaille program.

Pray For
John Barlow		    Elaine Delp
Dorothy Miller              Warren Heyne    
Marcia & Kurtis Tull    Laura Kelly Smith
and all those we continue to remember in our 
prayers on the PRAYER SITE list (www.stan-
drewbc.org and select the PRAY FOR US tab), the 
Tiltons in Kinshasa, all deployed military who 
are serving our country, and for the family 
& friends of those who have recently died., 
especially Richard Haley.
Funeral Services at St. Andrew
Warren “Butch” Britton 
Memorial Service Outside of Mass
Wednesday, August 30, 2017  11 a.m.
Diane Perkins: Funeral Mass
Friday, September 1, 2017      11:30 a.m.
Sanctuary Flowers
If you are interested in sponsoring fresh         
flowers to commemorate or celebrate an 
event, a person, or a time in your life, please 
make arrangements through the parish office 
to reserve your weekend.  Cost: $100.

Flower arrangements are by BC Florist
Owners & parishioners Kris & Dan Thompson 

Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults (RCIA)
If you are interested in becoming a Catholic,  
please contact the office for more information 
about RCIA.
Weekly Offering and Attendance 
Offering Last Year Current Year

August 20, 2017 $6,326.00  $6,048.00
  Registered Families: 566  Attendance: 321
At HOME with the WORD 2018
We will be taking ORDERS this year to make 
sure we only purchase what we can sell.  Please 
SIGN-UP in the hall after MASS by Sept. 5th.

United Blood Services
Bloodmobile will be at

St. Andrew on Sept. 17th 
9:00 AM - 12 noon

Sign-ups or registration:
  AFTER MASS TODAY!

OR you can REGISTER on line:
bloodhero.com

Enter code:  STANDREWBC
Tel. 702-233-9620

WELCOME
◘ The Fitus Family:
  Frank, Christina, Kathryn, Natalie,     
  Angelina, Lillian, Luke and Lucy
 ◘ Bob Berrigan

 ◘ Cuevas Family:
Victor, Gloriney, Alma and Victor

Thanks you for registering with us!
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Week of August 27, 2017
Sunday: Isaiah 22: 19-23/Psalm 138: 1-2, 2-3, 6, 8/Romans 11: 33-36/Matthew 16: 13-20
Monday:  1 Thessalonians 1: 1-5, 8b-10/Psalm 149: 1b-2, 3-4, 5-6a and 9b/Matthew 23: 13-22 
Tuesday:  1 Thessalonians 2: 1-8/Psalm 139: 1-3, 4-6/Mark 6: 17-29 
Wednesday:  1 Thessalonians 2: 9-13/Psalm 139: 7-8, 9-10, 11-12ab/Matthew 23: 27-32  
Thursday:  1 Thessalonians 3: 7-13/Psalm 90: 3-5a, 12-13, 14 and 17/Matthew 24: 42-51 
Friday:  1 Thessalonians 4: 1-8/Psalm 97: 1 and 2b, 5-6, 10, 11-12/Matthew 25: 1-13   
Saturday:  1 Thessalonians 4: 9-11/Psalm 98: 1, 7-8, 9/Matthew 25: 14-30  
Next Sunday:  Jeremiah 20: 7-9/Psalm 63: 2, 3-4, 5-6, 8-9/Romans 12: 1-2/Matthew 16: 21-27 

Message from Deacon Tim
Things are getting busier here at St. Andrew Catholic 
Community. You may have noticed that registration 
is on for religious education classes.  Classes won’t 
start until mid-September, but by registering now 
you can save $5 and make sure we order the correct 
number of materials.  We offer classes on Wednes-
day after school for children in grades Kindergarten 
thru 5th.  Monday evenings from 7 until 8:15, we 
offer classes for junior high school students (6th, 7th, 
and 8th grades).  Sunday nights, also from 7 until 
8:15, is class for our high school students.   
Faith formation is for all of us, no matter our age.  
Adult classes will be coming in October, so watch 
the bulletin. The Breaking Open the Word will 
resume on Wednesday mornings beginning Septem-
ber 6, 9 am until 10:30 am.  Did you know we are 
supposed to come to Mass already knowing what the 
readings will be?!   Joining us on Wednesdays will 
help you be prepared.  We read and discuss the up-
coming Sunday readings, and cover saints and other 
interesting Catholic topics.You can see Jenifer in the 
hall after Mass to learn more.  
The high school RE class will be hosting our annual 
Ice Cream Social on Sunday, September 24.  Watch 
the bulletin for more information.
As parents we are the first and primary educators 
of our children and the stewards of the future of the 
Church. Let’s stand firm.


